
to Kindergarten!  I hope your summer has been really fun.  School will be
starting very soon and I hope you are as excited about our year together as I am.  We are
going to have a great time together reading stories, creating crafts, and learning so many
fun and interesting new things.  I also can’t wait for us to get to know each other and find
out about all of our new classmates.

Our first day of school is Thursday, September 9, 2021 and I cannot wait!  Bring your school
supplies from the list provided and a smile because we have a lot of fun ahead!

- I love to be outside – enjoying the beach, camping, biking, kayaking, or just going for a stroll!
- My favorite season is fall.
- I enjoy a warm cozy cup of coffee, tea, or hot cocoa.☺
- I am married and I have one little girl named Shea who is two years old.
- My relax hobbies include embroidery and cross stitching, reading a good book, and snuggling

with my daughter.

I cannot wait to learn about all of you, too!  Enjoy the rest of your summer and get excited
because…..

you are now a KINDERGARTENER!!!!!!!!!

Your teacher,
Mrs. Gregory


